Department of Communication Waived GRE Requirement Statement

The Department of Communication is closely monitoring the impact that COVID-19 is having, or will soon have, on our Masters and Doctoral programs. Of particular interest are the ways the pandemic will affect individuals who plan to apply to our programs, particularly regarding the Graduate Record Exam (GRE). In the past, our department has required all applicants to submit GRE scores with their application materials. We are keenly aware that, even if the GRE is offered once again, those offerings will probably be limited. Also, other issues such as economic or health issues might understandably prevent applicants from being able to take the exam and, thus, apply. 
As a result, the Department of Communication has decided to eliminate the GRE requirement for at least 2021-2022 graduate admissions. Also, we have been assured the GRE will not be a determining factor in the number of graduate fellowships that USF offers each year. 
Please do not hesitate to let us know if you have any questions.
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